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MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA

The Regional Executive Director
DENR CALABARZON

DATE
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24 2023
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FWD: RE: URGENT UPDATES ON THE DEPARTMENT 
OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES - 
MIMAROPA’S ACTION TO THE OIL SPILL CAUSED 
BY MT PRINCESS EMPRESS AND THE EXTENT OF ITS 
INVESTIGATION WITH THE SAME

MAR 1 7 2023

Attached herewith is a letter dated March 7,2023, of Mr. Gerry Arances of Protect VIP, 
a coalition that seeks to protect the Verde Island Passage (VIP) regarding the above-mentioned 
subject.

For your information and appropriate action.

DENR rV-A (CALABARZON) Compound, Mayapa Main Road (along SLEX), 
Barangay Mayapa, Calamba City, Laguna

Mobile Nos. 09202068610/09553912684; E-mail address: denr4a.ord@gmail.com
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